
Dear Parents,

What an exciting half term it has been... with class photos, Year 1 and 2 Football festivals, school trips, Elm and Lime Class
Assemblies, New Parents Evening and to top it off...the upcoming Godalming Town Show carnival procession, led by Year 2
on Saturday 3rd June!  Across the school the children have been busy building upon their learning in writing, phonics and
maths and I am very proud and impressed with how they are progressing.  To help further, over the holidays you could read
every day with your child, give them opportunities to write about things they have done and even go through a few maths
activities with them (in amongst some much needed family fun time!)  Any home learning will be gratefully received and
celebrated in class and possibly shared with me (one of my favourite parts of the day).  After half term will be our 'Milford
Marathon' fundraiser for the school, so remember to collect up that sponsorship money!

Have a brilliant half term,

Mr Stear and all at Milford School
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15 26.05.17
Grow, Learn, Believe, Achieve

Mon 29.05.17 - Fri 02.06.17 Summer Half-term
Sat 03.06.17 Godalming Town Carnival (School Float led by
  Year 2) 11.30-1.30pm
Mon 05.06.17 Inset Day-school closed for staff training
Thurs   08.06.17  Milford Marathon (sponsored event)
Fri 09.06.17 Beech Class Assembly for Parents 9.15am
Sat 10.06.17 Milford Village Fete (Y1 to dance)
Fri 23.06.17 Cherry Class Assembly for Parents 9.15am
Mon 26.06.17 Sports Day 1.30 - 3.15pm
Fri 30.06.17 ACE day at The Chandler
  Summer Fair 3.30pm
Mon 03.07.17 Reserve date for Sports Day 1.30-3.15pm
Tues 04.07.17 Oak Class to Tuesley Farm

Wed 05.07.17 Bump-up Day (Y2 children visit their
  Junior Schools)
Fri 07.07.17 Willow Class Assembly for Parents 9.15am
Tues 11.07.17 Year 2 to Wisley Gardens
Tues 11.07.17 Celebration Parents Evening/meet new
  teacher 3.30-6.00pm (no need to book)
Wed 12.07.17 Willow Class to Tuesley Farm
Fri  14.07.17 Oak Class Assembly for Parents 9.15am
Wed 19.07.17 Y2 Leavers Assembly  9.15-9.45am (Parents
  welcome)
Wed 19.07.17 Y2 Leavers Party 3.15-4.45pm
Fri 21.07.17 Last day of term  school closes 1pm
Mon 04.09.17 Inset Day
Fri 29.09.17 Inset Day

Sports Day
Sports Day will take place on Monday 26th

June at 1.30p.m. on the school field and
should finish by 3.15p.m.  We look forward to

seeing as many of you as possible.

Summer Term Toddler Time
Unfortunately we will not be able to hold a ‘Toddler
Time’ this term due to hall commitments and scheduled
events. We will resume again in the autumn.

Photograph Orders
Can you please return all photograph orders to the
school office by Thursday 8th June at the latest.

Year 1 Football Festival
Last Thursday I had the pleasure of taking a team of Year
1 children to the annual football festival at Farncombe
Youth F.C. We had a fantastic afternoon of running
about, tackling and shooting and celebrated lots of
goals! Well done team, I was very proud of how well you
represented Milford School.
Mrs Wells

Milford Marathon!
If anyone has access to hay bales that we could use as
obstacles for our Milford Marathon on 8th June please
get in touch a.s.a.p!



OAK CLASS TO BIRDWORLD
Oak class have been busy learning through our topic of
‘Paws, claws, feathers and fins’. Each week we have been
finding out about different types of animals. We have been
reading and writing facts about British Wildlife, telling and
acting out the story of The Billy Goats Gruff and solving
addition and subtraction problems about animals, Then
last week, to help us learn about birds, we went on a
school trip with Willow Class to Birdworld. We learnt so
much we couldn’t wait to inform everyone through our
fantastic writing!

“I’m looking after endangered animals by taking them
home.”
Cooper

Tuesley Open Farm Sunday - Sunday 11th June
On Sunday 11th June  there will be
an ‘Open Farm’ at Tuesley Farm
from 10.30am - 2pm.  This is an
opportunity for all the family to
explore a unique farm producing
one of the UK’s favourite fruit.

There will be tractor rides, soft berries picking, static
machinery display, bouncy castle, face painting, guided
farm tours and an opportunity to purchase punnets of
berries (50p - £1) with all funds donated to HHPF
charity foundation.

Star of the  Week w/e 19 May, 2017
Willow:
Tyler - making progress with his writing
Edith - enthusiasm in class
Oak:
Matilda - lovely writing
Arthur - lovely writing
Cherry:
Belle - an amazing role model and learning partner on
our trip
Zak R - great growth mindset - very resilient
Beech:
Theo - writing sentences with key words
Lola - fantastic maths
Lime:
Robin - being confident enough to share ideas in
maths
Wills - improvement in Maths and English
Elm:
Penny - excellent description in her writing
Jessica - good mathematical thinking

Sainsbury’s Vouchers
A huge Thank you to everyone who has helped to count
the vouchers.   Sainsburys have now finished issuing
vouchers so if you can please bring in any you may have
lying around!


